Dr. Jason Fountain Superintendent

Roxanne Atkinson President District 2

Dr. G. David Walker Vice President District 3

Dr. Keith Holmes District 1

CENTRAL COMMUNIT SCHOOL SYSTEM

10510 Joor Road · Suite 300 · City of Central, LA 70818 Post Office Box 78094 · City of Central, LA 70837 225-262-1919 · www.centralcss.org

Willard Easley District 4

Dr. James W. Gardner District 5

> Ruby Foil District 6

Sharon Browning District 7

To:

Members of the Central Community School Board

From:

Dr. Jason Fountain, Superintendent

Subject: Installing a Turf Field at Wildcat Stadium

As a part of the proposed property tax renewal, we would like to move forward with installing a turf field at Wildcat Stadium. In order to have a turf field in place for the start of the 2020 season, we would need to move quickly.

The school board would designate funds from the fund balance to pay for the turf field. The budget would be not to exceed \$1.5 million. If the renewal passes in May, proceeds from the bond issue would pay back the cost of the turf field.

I am requesting the board's permission to move forward with installing a turf field at Wildcat Stadium. Your favorable consideration is requested. Should you have any question, please feel free to contact me.